## **Community Councils**

From: Sent: sherri jackson [jacksonsherri@hotmail.com] Saturday, December 04, 2004 1:37 PM

To: Subject: councils@alaska.net Sand Lake CC

SAND LAKE COMMUNITY COUNCIL AGENDA DECEMBER 13 MONDAY 7:00PM

CALVARY CHURCH

MERRY CHRISTMAS EVERYONE!

7:00PM INTRODUCTIONS
7:15PM APPROVE MINUTES / TREASURERS REPORT
7:20PM ASSEMBLY REPORT
7:30PM LEGISLATORS REPORT
7:40PM FCC DELEGATE REPORT
7:45PM AIRPORT REPORT

7:50PM UNCONTESTED ELECTION FOR 2005 EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

PRESIDENT: Sherri Jackson VICE CHAIRS: Steve Gervel, Jeannie and Frank

McQueary

SECRETARY: Mike Cimino TREASURER: Paul Jendryk MUNICIPAL LAISON/FCC

DELEGATE

Brenda Smart PUBLISIST: Robert Hayes COMPUTER TECH: Gail Heineman THANK YOU TO ALL OF YOU WHO SERVE IN THIS CAPACITY AND ALL OF YOU WHO SERVE ON OUR COMMITTEES!!!

7:50PM

MUSEUM EXPANSION

PRESENTATION

8:10PM Anchorage Department of Health and Human Services-regarding arsenic in our wells.

Mark Butler, Public Information Officer

Steve Morris, Environmental/Air Quality Program Manager Jeff Urbanus, Arsenic Study Coordinator

8:30pm

Committee Reports:

SAAC

Strawberry Road

9:10pm

Dialogue needed to decide if the people want to move our meeting

location

to Calvary Church.

an application to subdivide 1 lot into 2 lots regarding Lot12B Chester H. Lloyd Subdivision

needs our comments by Monday Dec. 23, 2004 The hearing date is Monday Dec.27, 2004

I would like to personally thank each and everyone of you for your kindness and concern and prayers while facing the passing away and services for my mom. She passed away on my birthday November 26. Every e mail, phone call and card was deeply appreciated and the love expressed helped me to mount up on wings of faith daily. From the bottom of my heart I thank you...all of you.

LOOKING FORWARD TO MEETING WITH THE NEW EXECUTIVE BOARD AND REGROUPING WITH FRESH VISION AND IDEAS FOR OUR COMMUNITY. ONE AREA IS THE CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT WISH LIST!

I WANT TO EXPRESS MY GRATITUDE FOR MR. STEVE GERVEL AND PAUL JENDRYK FOR THEIR YEARS OF FAITHFUL SERVING IN OUR COUNCIL. EVER FAITHFUL AND CONCERNED. YOU BOTH ARE PILLARS IN OUR COMMUNITY AND WE THANK YOU!!!!

MERRY CHRISTMAS EVERYONE AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!

remember: Dec. meeting at Calvary Church